The Fleming-Wyfold Art Foundation,
15 Suffolk Street,
London SW1Y 4HG

8t April 2019

Mrs S.E.Pim,
Westonbury Mill,
Pembridge,
Herefordshire,
HR6 9HZ

Robert MacBryde - Still Life with Avocado Pears
Dear Mrs Pim,

In response to your letter of 28t January 2019, I confirm that your Robert
MacBryde painting, as detailed above, is a much cherished work in the collection;
it is in excellent condition; and hangs in our offices in Suffolk Street where it is
available on request to view by the general public. It is also singled out on the
numerous private tours and events featuring the collection.

It is most generous of you to continue to loan this marvellous painting as we do
not have another example by MacBryde - and as such it adds immeasurably to
our ability to tell the story of Scottish art from the seventeenth century to the
present day.

One day I would love to hear of the circumstances, which led you to acquire the
picture.

With continued thanks,

Yours sincerely,
|
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James Knox,
Director, The Fleming-Wyfold Art Foundation



